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I have been a notary for several years now.   I feel that implementing a class and
taking a test of existing notaries is waste of valuable time.
 
I can see why classes and testing would be necessary for new notaries, but not for
existing notaries.
 
The thought of a specific governmental office and staff to monitor notaries is a huge
waste of money and resources.
 
I for one am NOT in favor of this amendment, and pray that you all reconsider what it
is you are asking of veteran notaries.
 
S. Anthony
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